
REMEMBERING

Leonard Roy William Shields ("Len")
August 27, 1929 - January 18, 2023

Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services

Mark Memorial Community Funeral Home staff would like to express our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Carl Watters

Although I did not get to meet Len I heard a lot about him through letters from cousin Donna.  He sure

lived a full life and touched many along his journey.  I am sure he will be missed.  Sending

condolences from my family, Suzanne and daughter Kirsten, and my mother Stephenie.

Tribute from Val Migneault

He really did have a twinkle in his eyes.  A very nice man-

an awesome couple.

May he RIP.

Tribute from Joanne Pittman

So sorry for your loss, from the Nova Scotia Watters'

Tribute from Norma Buttignol

My sincere condolences to Len's family.  A kind, generous man who gave much to his community,

friends and family.

Sincerely, Norma Buttignol

Tribute from Sandi Siega

Relation: Friend

I was so sorry to hear the news of Len passing...he was such a kind man.  I loved spending time with

him and your Mom at Garden View...  we had some good laughs over lunch...  I am sure they are

together having a competitive game of cards.  My condolences to all the family.


